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Mrs. Director,
Mr. Director,

Case followed by : Amélie Gonin
Visual Arts Officer

¢ 0369777750

& amelie.gonin@hotmail.fr

November 15th 2022,

Subject : Call for applications: biennial event for young contemporary creation Mulhouse 023
Dear Sir or Madam,

The 15th edition of the biennial event for young contemporary artists will be held from June
10th to 13th of 2023. As such, 45 young graduates from French and European art schools will
have the opportunity to exhibit their works at Motoco.

Motoco is 9000m2 of red bricks, an artistic production site created in 2012 and one of the
largest collective artists' studios in Europe.

This site, the former headquarters of the DMC companies, bears witness to a singular industrial
history but also to the creative dynamics now in force in the reconversion of its spaces.

Since its creation, the biennial has always sought to encourage the emergence of a new
European contemporary art scene. Specific attention to the layout of the exhibition spaces
(within the framework of a scenography that has already been completely revised in 2021) and
a reinforced and anticipated involvement of the art colleges will accompany this movement.

Mulhouse 023 is thus equipped with a new selection method for candidates : each
school is invited to distribute the information to its 2021 and 2022 graduates and more
specifically to select 5 of them (artists or collectives). A selection jury made up of curators,
gallery owners and art world professionals will then meet to select 45 participants from all the
projects submitted.

To this end, please find enclosed a call for applications for 5 artists (or collectives)
who have recently graduated from your school.

Thanking you in advance for your support in the implementation of this program, and looking
forward to meeting you, we wish you a pleasant day,
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